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Dear Parents / Carers, 
Thank you to all those who completed the parent questionnaire.  We had 15 forms returned. 
 
Below is a table showing the results from this questionnaire.  Each returned form is worth 6.7% 
(numbers have been rounded so totals may not always equal 100).  In addition, some respondents 
missed questions out. 
 
 Strongly 

Agree 
Agree Neither 

agree nor 
disagree 

Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

My child enjoys coming to school 
 

67% 27% 7%   

My child is safe at school 
 

87% 13%    

The school understands and responds to my child’s needs 
 

80% 7% 7%   

My child is taught well at school 
 

87% 7% 7%   

My child is making good progress 
 

80% 13% 7%   

My child is encouraged to work hard and do their best 
 

80% 7% 13%   

My child receives an appropriate amount of homework for 
his/her age 

60% 33%  7%  

The school communicates with me effectively about my 
child’s progress 

80% 13%  7%  

The school communicates with me effectively about how to 
support my child’s learning 

80% 13% 7%   

The school communicates with me effectively about school 
events and activities 

80% 20%    

The school seeks my views and listens to my concerns 
 

73% 20% 7%   

There is a good standard of behaviour at our school 
 

47% 47% 7%   

The school deals with any incidents of bullying effectively  
 

47% 40% 13%   

The school is welcoming and there are opportunities to get 
involved 

67% 33%    

I think the school is well led and managed 
 

60% 40%    

I would recommend the school to another family   
 

80% 13% 7%   

Comments / Anything else… 
 
We love the school, very pleased. 
 
The school has an open door policy. The head teacher and all staff are always available to speak to regarding my child. 
 
My child has settled really well.  To date I’m very pleased with the school. 
 

 



 
 

 
Strongly 
Agree / 
Agree 

Neither 
Agree / 

Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

/ 
Disagree 

My child enjoys coming to school 
 

94% 
(95%) 

7% 
(5%) 

 

My child is safe at school 
 

100% 
(100%) 

  

The school understands and responds to my 
child’s needs 

87% 
(100%) 

7%  

My child is taught well at school 
 

94% 
(100%) 

7%  

My child is making good progress 
 

93% 
(100%) 

7%  

My child is encouraged to work hard and do 
their best 

87% 
(100%) 

13%  

My child receives an appropriate amount of 
homework for his/her age 

93% 
(68%) 

(16%) 
7% 

(16%) 

The school communicates with me effectively 
about my child’s progress 

93% 
(84%) 

(16%) 7% 

The school communicates with me effectively 
about how to support my child’s learning 

93% 
(95%) 

7% 
(5%) 

 

The school communicates with me effectively 
about school events and activities 

100% 
(100%) 

  

The school seeks my views and listens to my 
concerns 

93% 
(100%) 

7%  

There is a good standard of behaviour at our 
school 

94% 
(100%) 

7%  

The school deals with any incidents of bullying 
effectively  

87% 
(84%) 

13% 
(16%) 

 

The school is welcoming and there are 
opportunities to get involved 

100% 
(100%) 

  

I think the school is well led and managed 
 

100% 
(100%) 

  

I would recommend the school to another family   
 

93% 
(100%) 

7%  

Average Percentage 93.81% 
(95.38%) 

5.13% 
(3.63%) 

0.88% 
(1%) 

 
We have identified the following key areas as strengths of the school (identified by 100% 
agree / strongly agree statements), - 
 

 My child is safe at school 
 The school communicates with me effectively about school events and activities 

 The school is welcoming and there are opportunities to get involved 

 I think the school is well led and managed 

 



 

Areas we need to develop 
 
These are the areas, which have not scored as highly as others.  This is our response to those 
concerns, highlighting what we already do to address each area. 
 

My child is encouraged to work hard and do their best 
All the children in our school are always expected to work hard.  When I walk around our school I 
witness our children, in all year groups, demonstrating their good behaviours for learning.  They 
engage in classroom discussions, when working independently they concentrate their work, they 
ask adults in the classroom for support and work well together.  If you feel your child is capable of 
more, please come and talk to the class teacher. 
 
My child receives an appropriate amount of homework for his/her age 
Homework is always a tricky issue.  What some parents consider to be too much homework, other 
parents consider being not enough and, usually, the children consider any homework to be too 
much!  Following last year’s parent questionnaire, we invited all parents / carers to a meeting to 
discuss the homework the children receive to see if we can find a solution which pleases 
everyone.  At this meeting we discussed different possibilities for homework.  The policy we now 
follow was agreed at that meeting.  If you would like to discuss homework further, please arrange 
to see me. 
 
The school communicates with me effectively about my child’s progress 
We have parents’ evening during both the Autumn and Spring terms. At parents’ evening, you 
receive a slip which details what your child can do, how we are helping at school and how you can 
help at home.  In the end of your report, which you receive in the summer term you are also told 
where your child is in relation to age related expectations.  If you would like more information, 
please speak to your class teacher. We have an open door policy and are always available. 
 
 

 
The staff and I would like to thank you all for your continuing support. 
 
 

Please visit Parent View (https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/) to complete Ofsted’s online parent 
questionnaire (although many of you have already done this during our recent Ofsted Inspection). 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Teresa Bosley 
 
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

